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UPCOMNG EVENTS 
 

Next Meeting 
Monday, May 9, 2022 

Rachel’s Kitchen 
11:30 a.m. 

Potluck 
Please Bring a Dish to Share! 

May 2022 ISSUE 

Message from the President, George Darnell 
 
Many thanks to John Toliver for helping us learn to take better pictures with our 
mobile phones at our April meeting. We have come a long way from the Kodak 
Brownie that I grew up with. Don’t miss John’s monthly hikes for the club. He is a 
wealth of knowledge about the great outdoors.  Speaking of hikes, we have a 
spring hike and Bear Chase lunch planned at Cool Springs Battlefield on May 13. 
This is an easy do. See included announcement. 
 
Thanks also to the Zenith Associates for helping us with our trips. I think we have 
settled on a simple pricing structure and a simplified registration process. We 
can now register directly with Zenith for their trips at The Zenith Group Travel  
There is still room on our Vint Hill trip on June 3; all-inclusive for $139 each. 
Other trips they are helping us with are Experiencing Richmond; West Virginia 
Panhandle Tour; and Falling Waters Tour.  (See included flyers.) Get your 
reservations in early if you are interested.  
 
Michelle and I signed up for the Shenandoah Tours Great Smoky Mountain 
Memories trip, July 19-21, for her birthday. I hope some of you can join us. 
Thanks to Sam Kerns, Rick Turner, and a 55-passenger bus from Varsity Travel 
we will be doing our Gettysburg Battlefield tour again this year. See included 
announcement. 
 
Except for the Apple Blossom Parade on the 30th, April was a quiet month for 
travel as folks celebrated Easter and Passover with their families. The Lodge did 
a wonderful job with Easter Bruch. 
 

Don’t miss our May 9th meeting. You can have lunch with us before going to the Conservation Club 
meeting in the Event Center. 
 
Save this newsletter and visit our website for information on our trips—Lake Frederick Travel Club.  
  

http://www.zenithgrptravel.com/
http://www.lakefredericktravelclub.com/


May 2022 Newsletter  Page 2 
 

©Lake Frederick Travel Club 2022 
 
  



May 2022 Newsletter  Page 3 
 

©Lake Frederick Travel Club 2022 
 

 



May 2022 Newsletter  Page 4 
 

©Lake Frederick Travel Club 2022 
 

  



May 2022 Newsletter  Page 5 
 

©Lake Frederick Travel Club 2022 
 

 

  



May 2022 Newsletter  Page 6 
 

©Lake Frederick Travel Club 2022 
 

  



May 2022 Newsletter  Page 7 
 

©Lake Frederick Travel Club 2022 
 

 

 
 
  



May 2022 Newsletter  Page 8 
 

©Lake Frederick Travel Club 2022 
 

.  



May 2022 Newsletter  Page 9 
 

©Lake Frederick Travel Club 2022 

 

Apple Blossom Parade Report 
By George Darnell April 30, 2022 
 

After a two-year Covid hiatus, the Apple Blossom Parade 
returned to Winchester on April 30, 2022. And what a beautiful 
day for a parade it was; sunny in the high 60’s and low 70’s! At 
noon, Ken picked up Pat Johnson, Mary Supik, and George and 
Michelle Darnell at the lodge and used his Boston driving skills 
to wend his way through the closed and crowded streets of 
Winchester to our drop off. Caroline met us and guided us to our 
reserved seats in the reviewing area on Handley Blvd next to the 
high school. 
 
We watched a wonderful hometown parade, with floats and 

marching high school bands from Maryland and West Virginia joining our local high schools. Cadets from 
Randolph Macon Academy escorted some of the floats and had a marching unit of their 
own. Massanutten Academy was also there in polished form.  
 
And there were the Shriner miniature cars, antique cars, high-wheeled bicycles, skate 
boarders, police motorcycles, and local dignitaries joining parade marshal, Terry 
Bradshaw, in entertaining the enthusiastic crowd. An “awe” moment for us was a 
darling three-year old girl getting a hug from the Easter Bunny as her parents and 
grandparents took pictures. 

 

We left a little early to beat 
the crowd and Ken met us on 
a side street near Oak Stone 

Pizza to drive us home. We were back at the lodge by 5:00 p.m. Many 
thanks to Ken and Caroline for our first Zenith trip! 
 


